

# St. Peter School Home of the Hornets





### **Newsletter for September 14, 2023**

## PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO SCHOOL TOMORROW!

#### FIRST SCHOOL MASS WITH FR. MISBRENER

The first Mass for the school year is scheduled for tomorrow Friday, September 15th at 8:30am with Fr. Misbrener.







### **AUGUST HALLELUJAH HORNETS AWARDS**

The following students received the Hallelujah Hornets Award for August.

> **KA-Leyla Ramos Castro KB-Sebastian Osorto Caceres 1st-Ricardo Ajanel Ajanel 2nd-Junior Provance 3rd-Emely Guadalupe Cruz** 4th-Ashley Hernandez 5th-Hasbleydi Avila Amaya

This award is given monthly to the student in each grade that shows exceptional behavior, improvement, kindness, etc.









### APPAREL ORDER FORM IN FOLDER

If you are interested in purchasing St. Peter Apparel for your student or family please complete the order form that came home last week in the Thursday folder and return it to the school along with the money by Friday, September 29th and it will be ordered for you. We will send it home with your student when the order arrives at the school.

#### TAKE A NOTE

The school office kindly remind you to notify before 2:15 pm about any changes with your student's transportation (BUS, CARLINE OR LATCH-KEY), otherwise we CAN'T assure that your students are ready at the last minute. Thank you for your cooperation!